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From the Headteacher 

It's difficult to believe that we have less than a month to go until Christmas! Our 

nativity plans are already underway, and the school is slowly getting buried in a 
blizzard of glitter! 

The children have all had a marvellous week- Busy Bees have made wonderful Leaf 
Man pictures and were even lucky enough to go into the woods to build some dens 

today! Ladybirds have also had a super week, and I was fortunate enough to spend 
some time with them. Thank you very much to the teachers in Ladybirds for 

allowing Miss Bristow and I to keep our hand in. 

Your children may mention that we have had some wasps in the school (unusual 

for this time of year, I know) and we have contacted Wasp Control to try and get 
rid of them, however, as a precaution, if your child is allergic to wasp stings, please 

could you inform the school immediately so that should the unlikely event happen, 
we are able to deal with it quickly. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, and if you can, attend the Advent 
Service at St Nicholas Church on Sunday at 11am.  

Michelle Masters 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
November 
11am Advent Service at St 
 Nicholas 

 

December 
4th Mufti Day for bottle 

 tombola 
12th Christmas Fair 

13th Carol Service at St 

 Nicholas 4pm 
14th Christmas Play 2pm 

15th Christmas Play 6pm 
16th Pantomime at Wycombe 

 Swan 
17th Kites Christmas Party 

18th Christmas Jumper Day 

 Christmas Party 
 EOT 3.05pm 

 
 

 

 
Reminders and letters 
 Karate bookings 

 Pantomime booking form by 

the 4 December please 

 
 

Well done to these children for their hard work this week! 


